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From: Andrew Katusin <andrew.s.katusin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:00 PM
To: info

Dear Honorable Commission Members -

Ohio's legacy as a microcosm that is representative of American politics is in jeopardy. Unfair districts,
benefitting either party over another, go against the grain and tradition of Ohio's politics and demeanor. Balance
is critical in democracy to ensure balance in how the people are governed. Imbalance in any direction, liberal or
conservative, breeds distrust that we continue watching play out on the national stage. Ohio is better than that.
We are better than that.

We - you - now have the opportunity to once again make Ohio the example of midwestern values and
democracy by drawing balanced, fair districts for our state. Ohio voters have overwhelmingly supported fair
districts in recent ballot measures and I hope to see this commission live up to its responsibility to implement
the wishes of voters.

Respectfully,
Andrew Katusin



